From: Jonathan Douglass
To: Jonathan Douglass
Subject: RE: "shotgun" start

Date: Tuesday, August 16, 2011 8:45:12 AM

From: John Ross [mailto:jross@laserlogic.com] Sent: Monday, August 15, 2011 3:11 PM

To: Jonathan Douglass **Subject:** Re: "shotgun" start

Hi Johnathan,

Thank you for your email.

Our request:

In observance of the 30th Annual Penny Jones Golf Tournament to benefit the Lawrence Memorial Hospital Endowment Association we would like to go "old school" and use a shotgun with "blanks" for the "shotgun start" to both rounds of the tournament. The morning round will start at 8am and the afternoon round will start at 1:15pm on Friday, September 9, 2011 at Alvamar Public and Private golf courses.

If you need additional information or clarification, please let me know. The 8/23 date works just fine. I will make plans to attend.

Thanks again,

John Ross Co-Chair Penny Jones Golfer Recruitment

785.760.1212 jwross2@gmail.com